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CITY OF SNELLVILLE
PUBLIC HEARING
FY-2020 BUDGET

On Monday, May 13, 2019 the Mayor and City Council will hold 
a Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m. to give its citizens the opportunity 
to provide written and oral comments on the proposed Fiscal 
Year 2019 budget.  All citizens are urged to attend this Public 
Hearing on May 13, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of 
Snellville City Hall, located at 2342 Oak Road, Snellville Georgia.

The proposed budget is available for inspection at Snellville City 
Hall, 2342 Oak Road, Snellville, Georgia during regular business 
hours from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. or on the City website at 
www.snellville.org.

The Mayor and City Council will consider adoption of the Fiscal 
Year 2020 budget on Monday, June 10, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. in 
the Council Chambers of Snellville City Hall, 2342 Oak Road, 
Snellville, Georgia.

Melisa Arnold, City Clerk
City of Snellville


